Technology Committee – November 7, 2022

The Technology Committee met on November 7, 2022. Mr. Hein provided the committee with an update on the District's infrastructure and the end of life on specific materials. He also gave a thorough review of the District's cybersecurity. He explained the protections that the District has put in place and how he plans to enhance the security in the future. Lastly, he gave an update on the personnel within the technology department. The next committee meeting will be held on December 12, 2022, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102.